
 

 

 

 

 

September 25, 1995 

 

BY FACSIMILE AND U.S. MAIL 

 

Camille G. Buras, Esq. 

First Assistant District Attorney 

Office of the District Attorney 

619 South White Street 

New Orleans, Louisiana  70119 

 

Dear Ms. Buras: 

 

I am writing in response to your August 30, 1995 letter to Chairman Tunheim of the Assassination 

Records Review Board regarding Grand Jury records in the Clay Shaw matter.  I have forwarded a 

copy of your letter to Mr. Richard Brown of the Department of Justice, who is acting as our counsel in 

this matter. 

 

Because your letter does not suggest any awareness of Chairman Tunheim's July 18, 1995 letter to Mr. 

Connick, I am taking the liberty of attaching a copy for your inspection.  Let me assure you that the 

Review Board continues to be very interested in reaching a mutually acceptable solution to this 

problem that, I am sure, neither of us contemplated or desired. 

 

Please send any future correspondence to Richard Brown, Esq., Federal Programs Branch, U.S. 

Department of Justice, Washington, D.C.  ________.  He is the attorney responsible for handling 

this matter. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Acting General Counsel 

 

 

cc:   Richard Brown, Esq. 

        John R. Tunheim 


